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24 October 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 7 and 8 Computing – The iDEA Project 
 
The iDEA Project has been set for all homework tasks for every student in Years 7 and 8.  We aim for 
every student, where possible, to achieve a Bronze Award by the end of Year 8.  We are encouraging 
students to aim for the Silver Award if they believe they can achieve this. 
 
Students have been advised that, if they wish to complete the Bronze Award in one year, they should 
aim to achieve a specific number of points each half term in order to do this.  This is a lot of work, but 
some students will be able to achieve this within the single year. 
 
I hope this settles your mind with regards to the homework tasks for Computing this year.  Next year, 
we will be following the same project, so if your child is in Year 7, they will have the opportunity to 
complete their Bronze or Silver Award then.  Students who wish to continue with this into their GCSE’s 
may also do so. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss F Brooke 
Head of Computing 
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